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Gina Zeutenhorst selected as new Executive Director of Financial Services 
 
ARLINGTON- The Arlington Public Schools’ (APS) Board of Directors confirmed 
the selection of Gina Zeutenhorst as the district’s new Executive Director of 
Financial Services during its meeting on March 27. Zeutenhorst replaces current 
Executive Director of Financial Services, Deb Borgens, who is retiring on June 
30.  
 
Zeutenhorst has been the Accounting Manager for Everett Public Schools since 
1998. Prior to working in Everett, she was an Assistant State Auditor with the 
Washington State Auditor’s Office. She is a licensed Certified Public Accountant 
and earned her Bachelor of Arts degree in Accounting from Western Washington 
University.  
 
“Gina brings years of experience to this position and will continue to strengthen 
the financial position of the district,” said APS Superintendent, Dr. Chrys 
Sweeting. “Our taxpayers trust us to be good stewards of their investment in our 
district and we know Gina will do a great job managing this investment.” 
 
Zeutenhorst will start her new position on June 1.  
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